
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parishioners,  
 
With the approaching one-year anniversary of our new parish community, I write to inform you of the 
approaching sacramental changes that will be starting Saturday, July 4, 2015. For now: 

 
• The 4:00 Saturday Vigil Mass at the Worship Site will move to the Parish Site. This means that we will 
be having the 4:00 and 5:30 Saturday evening Masses each week at the Parish Site. A total of 6 Masses 
each week at the Parish Site plus the Spanish Mass!  
• Confessions at the Parish Site will take place on Saturdays from 3:00 PM-4:00 PM  
• Daily Mass will be at 8:30 AM Monday-Friday and 9:00 AM on Saturdays  

 
Saturdays will continue to be full for Father John and I due to continual increases in Baptisms and Funerals, as 
well as the celebrations of Weddings. Funerals requested for the Worship Site will continue to take place as 
well as other gatherings in the large worship site hall.  
 
All Liturgical Ministers are asked to let rectory staff know whether you will continue serving as an Altar Server, 
Lector, Extraordinary Minister of The Eucharist, Usher, Cantor or Greeter. All parishioners who will not be 
traveling to the Parish Site for Mass due to the changes and who would like to go elsewhere are asked to call the 
rectory to ask for a letter of permission to join another parish community.  
 
A letter will be granted although I do hope that you would give the Parish Site a try if you have not throughout 
the year. As I stated in the beginning, it is important for you and your family to go where you can be fed by the 
Lord and the community.  
 
The Parish Site is only 2.1 miles down Oxford Valley Road. Turn left at the fire house onto Apple Street. Or if 
you are coming up from Route 413 (Veterans Highway) turn right on Trenton Road.  
 
Although change is inevitable, managing the change is always the most difficult. But this year, I have had the 
best lay co- leaders and priests helping to make things happen in our new parish community of today and for 
tomorrow. For this, I am grateful.  
 
 
Father Mike 
  


